
                Friends of Homefield Christmas Winter Wonderland 

                                          Friday 6th December 2024 

                                                       5pm-7.30pm 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As our Christmas Winter Wonderland event is drawing near, we thought it would be helpful to send out 
important dates for your diary.  

Christmas Raffle 

We will be holding our usual Raffle - from Friday 15th November you will be able 
to purchase Raffle tickets via MCAS under School Shop, Event Tickets The first 
prize will be an iPad, 2nd prize a Hamper and 3rd prize £50 cash plus many more 
prizes.    

Tombola Donations 

Please can we kindly ask for donations for our Tombolas, please can the items be brought to Reception 
at each school on Friday 29th November: 

All Year groups – donations for Bottle Tombola (alcohol will need to be brought in by the 
parent to Reception please). 

Donations for Chocolate Tombola (bars, packets, or boxes of chocolates) (NO NUTS) 

Santa’s Grotto Tickets 

We are selling Santa’s Grotto tickets for £4.00 from Friday 15th November.  Please 
note they will NOT be available for sale on the night and will be sold online via your 

MCAS app under School Shop, Event Tickets. There will be half hour time slots ie 
5-5.30pm, 5.30-6pm to ease congestion. 

You will not receive a ticket for your time slot, please bring your phone with you to 
the Grotto at your designated time to show your booking.   

Tickets will be limited so please buy early! 

Helpers Wanted  

If you can offer any help, either leading up to our Christmas event, setting up on the day or to help run 
a stall, we would love to hear from you. Please email  trainford@homefield-primary.co.uk   

We do appreciate any help you can give as these events are unable to run without you. 

Thank you for your support and kind donations. 

Kind regards 
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